
    
                          

                                                                  April 25, 2014 

 

                                             Office for Narita International Airport                    

                                             Capital Area Airports Division 

                                              Aviation Network Department 

                                                     Civil Aviation Bureau 

 

 

      Facility Alterations at Narita International Airport Permitted 

 

In response to the application for approval on facility alterations at the airport 

submitted by Narita International Airport Corporation, we have conducted predefined 

examinations including holding hearings in public and so forth. This is to inform you that 

Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism (MLIT) approved their application on 

April 25 (Friday), 2014 recognizing that newly-constructed or expanded facilities meet the 

examination standards.  

 

 

 

 

 

 【Contact】 
Office for Narita International Airport, Capital Area Airports Division, Aviation Network 
Department, Civil Aviation Bureau, Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and 
Tourism (MLIT)  
 
Fukui (Ext. 49303) ・ Ito (Ext. 49334) 
Phone: 03-5253-8111   Direct Line: 03-5253-8956 


